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Rosenberg Corey

From: M Salazar <mj.bilderback@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:20 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004

To whom it may concern, 
As a long time renter and new landlord in Lane County, I am very concerned about HB2004-A. As it currently 
stands, it is severely biased against landlords and for tenants.   
To be balanced and fair it would need to be modified significantly.  As such I urge you to OPPOSE HB 2004-
A.  
Sincerely, 
Mrs Melissa Salazar 
 
 
 


